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Dear Hornet Na2on,

A new undergraduate degree program at Emporia State was created by faculty in the Emporia
State Department of Social Sciences, Sociology and Criminology who wanted to counter
declining enrollments in two separate programs. The new bachelor of science degree in History
and Government was approved this month by the Kansas Board of Regents and will launch in
fall 2023.

The new program, which merges poli2cal science and history, is divided into three
components:

American History + Government, which focuses on U.S. history with classes on the
presidency, U.S. Cons2tu2on and poli2cs
World History + Government, with classes in European history, medieval history and
China plus classes in compara2ve government and the Poli2cs of Asia
Ideas + InsJtuJons, with classes on a variety of different areas including poli2cal par2es
and cons2tu2onal law

Elec2ve classes in a variety of disciplines in social sciences and sociology complete the
program.

The undergraduate program prepares students for careers in public service, poli2cs,
government and government rela2ons as well as graduate programs in history, poli2cal
science, law school and library science.

Adding Emporia State’s public administra2on minor will prepare students for careers in public
policy. Future plans include the possibility of internships in government rela2ons and the
legislature.



Faculty in the department will con2nue to offer the robust bachelor of science in educa2on
degree in social sciences for students who want to enter the teaching profession.

AddiJonal Resources:

Video from Dr. Greg Schneider, Roe R. Cross Dis2nguished Professor of History and
government rela2ons officer: hQps://youtu.be/dWFtlOxDw4s
News release about these reinvestments: hQps://www.emporia.edu/news/november-
2022-social-sciences-reinvestment/
Website about all of the announced reinvestments: emporia.edu/future

Ed Bashaw, Ph.D.
Dean, School of Business

Joan Brewer, Ph.D. 
Interim Vice Provost
Dean, The Teachers College

Cory Falldine 
Vice President, Infrastructure

Shelly Gehrke, Ph.D.
Vice President, Enrollment Management +
Student Success

Kelly Heine 
Chief Marke2ng Officer

Ken Hush
President

Wooseob Jeong
Dean, School of Library + Informa2on
Management

Steve LoveU, J.D.
Associate General Counsel for Academic
Affairs
Associate Professor of Business Law +
Ethics

Nyk Robertson
Senior Director, Diversity, Equity +
Inclusion

Greg Schneider, Ph.D.
Government Rela2ons Officer
Roe R. Cross Dis2nguished Professor of
History

Jerry Spotswood, Ph.D.
Dean, Graduate Studies

Brent Thomas, Ph.D.
Interim Provost, Vice President for
Academic Affairs
Dean, Liberal Arts + Sciences

Angela Wolgram
Director, Budget

Gary WyaU, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
Dean, Honors College



Page 3 of 3

Unsubscribe. This is an official communication from Emporia State University. Unsubscribing could cause

you to not receive future messages. 

Questions? Please contact helpdesk@emporia.edu.


